
Good	Sunday	Deer	Park!		This	week	I	just	have	a	few	updates	for	you.	 

  

• Check	out	this	link	for	a	snapshot	of	
information			https://www.smore.com/jmn4c 

  

• On	October	6th	students	attending	traditional	school	can	receive	a	flu	
vaccine	injection	while	at	school.		Consent	forms	must	be	received	prior	
to	October	6th.		This	is	a	shot	and	no	longer	offered	in	a	mist	form.		This	
is	not	a	service	that	is	offered	to	students	attending	MySchoolOnline.	 

  

• Here	is	our	October	Newsletter	OctNewsletter.docx  

  

• We	are	now	at	full	capacity	for	the	traditional	classrooms.		If	your	child	
is	participating	in	MySchoolOnline	and	you	would	like	to	change	them	
back	to	traditional	school	then	they	will	go	on	a	wait	list	to	return	back	
to	the	building.		Once	I	can	bring	back	a	teacher	into	the	building	then	
the	students	on	the	waitlist	would	also	be	able	to	return.		 

  

Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	and	wishing	everyone	a	wonderful	fall	
week!	 

  

 


